Souhwestern Jefferson County Consolidated School Corporation
239 South Main Cross Street
Hanover, IN 47243
September 28, 2020

The School Corporation Board of School Trustees conducted their Public Hearing for the
2021 Budget on Monday, September 28, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. in the Elementary

Board Meeting Room located at 273 South Main Cross Street, Hanover, Indiana

47243.

The following members of the Board of School Trustees were present:

Mr. Richard Stockdale, President Mr. John Jones, Vice-President

Mrs. Lacie Deputy, Secretary Mrs. Narci Burress, Member
Mrs. Jodi Gray, Member

PUBLIC HEARING

Mrs. Laura Boldery, Treasurer/Assistant to the Superintendent, presented the 2021

Budget, 2021 Capital Projects Plan, and the 2021 Bus Replacement Plan to the

Board and attending audience. Mrs. Boldery stated that the 2021 Budget was

advertised on September 10th on Gateway and September 15th in The Madison Courier.

Mrs. Boldery read through the proposed Budget fund by fund and gave the advertised rate that
was proposed. Mrs. Boldery stated that the total proposed budget was $14,824,94.00 and the
total advertised tax rate would be $1.3841 for all funds. Mrs. Boldery stated that the Bus
Replacement Plan had 3 buses advertised (if funds are available) and was a 20 year plan. The
Capital Projects Plan is a 3 year plan. The budget adoption meeting will be held on October 19,
2020 at 5:00 pm. and everyone is welcome to attend and ask questions or make comments.

AUDIENCE COMMENTS
None

BOARD COMMENTS
None

ADJOURNMENT
There being no further from the Board or attending audience, Mrs. Gray moved to adjourn,
seconded by Mrs. Deputy. The Board moved 5-0 to adjourn at 5:08 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Mrs. Lacie Deputy, Secretary of the School Board of Trustees



